
 

 

 

 

 

 

MANOR MULTI ACADEMY TRUST have been successful in their application for 

a new school build for Brindley Heath Junior School Academy!!!!!! 

Plans revealed for Brindley Heath Junior School Academy in Kinver, part of 

Manor Multi Academy Trust, rebuild under government’s flagship School 

Rebuilding Programme 

• BRINDLEY HEATH JUNIOR SCHOOL ACADEMY CHOSEN FOR REBUILD to 

be replaced with entirely new building, fit for the future. 

• New building to have low carbon emissions and excellent facilities 

• School and local community to be prioritised throughout rebuilding 

process 

Manor Multi Academy Trust, has today, Tuesday 12th July, revealed the plans 

for the replacement of BRINDLEY HEATH JUNIOR SCHOOL ACADEMY with an 

entirely new building, securing the future of the school and high educational 

standards for its pupils for decades to come. 

Under the government’s flagship School Rebuilding Programme, all costs are 

being covered for the work to create the new building, which is expected to 

meet all the latest environmental and education standards. 

Work is expected to begin in the new school year. 

Over the course of the work the children will continue to be educated in the 

current building and the new school build will be built of the school field. Once 

completed the old building will be demolished and a field recreated  

 

Anita Cliff, OBE, CEO of the Trust, shared everyone at MANOR MULTI 

ACADEMY TRUST are delighted that our bid for a brand-new school build has 

been successful, it is wonderful for our children of Kinver. 


